
 
 
 
 
 
October 11, 2012 
 
Ex Parte Communications with Mark Medenwaldt, Caterpillar Global Mining LLC 
 
Mr. Medenwaldt inquired, by emails on August 7 and 8, 2012, whether the proposed energy 
conservation standards rulemaking would affect above ground mobile mining equipment that 
would have distribution transformers onboard.  In response, I sent to him, on August 9 and 14, 
2012, the web links to the DOE web page for distribution transformers and referred him to 
regulations.gov for other comments thus far received about mining equipment. 
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